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October 3, 2016 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
Classical Show Stoppers! Gala Concert & Reception 
Sunday, November 6th @ 3:00 PM 
 

Chatham Music Club’s Classical Show Stoppers Can’t Be Missed! 
 
Imagine listening to famous vocal and instrumental solos, duets and choral gems by 
renowned composers…Mozart, Schubert, Brahms, Rossini, Puccini, Bizet, Copland, 
Bernstein, Gershwin and Gilbert & Sullivan… all in one concert! 
Well, now you can by attending the Chatham Music Club’s Classical Show Stoppers 
Gala Concert on Sunday, November 6th at 3:00 PM at the First Congregational Church 
on Main Street at the Rotary in downtown Chatham.  Maury A. Castro will conduct the 
choral ensemble and Art McManus will accompany.  Well known soloists, Chris Allen, 
tenor; Barbara Reed, soprano; Carole Buttner Maloof, contralto; Paul Soper, baritone; 
Anne Perrault, piano; Bonnie Brenner, soprano; Bonnie Hessler, soprano; Martha Clark, 
soprano; Allan Brooks, bass; Betty Tipton, piano; Lary Chaplin, violin; Janice Mills, 
piano; Christian Holleck, cello and Joe & Sarah Marchio, organ & bagpipes will perform. 
.A complimentary reception of sweets & savories will follow the concert.   
 
Tickets are $25, students are free.  For ticket reservations and information please call 
508-240-0968 or purchase at the door. The church is handicap accessible.  Free 
parking is available on Main Street or in the large parking lot downtown.   
 
Don’t miss this outstanding afternoon of spectacular music through the ages!   
 
The Chatham Music Club, founded in 1999, is a 501(c)3 non-profit organization founded 
to promote the appreciation of classical music through performance and education.  
Scholarship auditions are held each year and awarded to students studying classical 
music.  Community members may join the Chatham Music Club ($25/individual; 
$40/couple) and enjoy in-home recitals and activities throughout the year.  Two concerts 
each year are open to the public.  On April 30, 2017, the Keyboard Concert will be held 
to benefit the Scholarship Fund.  For more information visit our website at 
www.chathammusicclub.org. 
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